WOKINGHAM COPY.

27th February, 1942,

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge receipt of your letter
of the 18th instant respecting the motorship "PATELLA",
and in reply may say it is considered a fee of £8,0.0.
should be charged for the portion of the Continuous Survey
of this vessel's oll engines carried out at the present
time,

The Surveyors, cluairieatlstx)clamiﬂéé oo




